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Comments: Please do not allow e-powered vehicles on non-motorized trails. They are too dangerous, fast, and

reckless. My family has had a number of very near misses while on foot, encounters with bot, mountain bikes,

and e-bikes. The bikers tend to be high on too much energy that they forget that other, slower, more vulnerable

people share the trails. Accidents with bikes, collisions, clips, etc. are very dangerous. We are totally at their

mercy. When considering these legal changes we need to understand that we are not dealing with friendly senior

citizens going for a Sunday leisurely stroll ride around a placid lake. Instead we encounter time and time again

these "hormone overdrive" jerks who are entirely careless with their own lives, and who do not care at all when

they put others in harm's way. It's difficult enough dealing with the ones that do not care about breaking laws. At

least we have the law on our side and can ask for help. Turning these trails over to them will forever ruin the

escape to the natural world.

 

 


